
            
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING 

JULY 11, 2018 
 
 

1. Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings: 
Ø March 14, 2018 
Ø April 11, 2018 
Ø June 13, 2018 

 
2. Planning Board: 

Ø Timothy G. Farmer Revoc. Trust – Corrective Plan – Lot Line Adjustment Plan, 
Misty Lane, Tax Map #101-057, #101-059 & #101-060 

Ø Brian & Sandra Nichols – Lot Line Adjustment Plan, Mountain School Road & 
Balch Hill Road, Tax #410-160 & #410-165 

Ø Barbara & David Hibbard – Lot Line Adjustment Plan, Gould Road & So. Stark 
Hwy, Tax Map #109-1, #109-5, #109-6 

 
3. NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence: 

Ø NHDES – Gary D. Remillard – Shoreland Impact Permit 2018-00552 issued 
w/conditions (June 19, 2018) 

Ø NHDES – Christopher Whiteman, File #2017-03385, 571 Concord Stage Road – 
compliance inspection concerning slash that was left in a vernal pool after a timber 
harvest occurred in the fall of 2017 (June 21, 2018) 

Ø NHDES – Pitbull Realty Group, File #2018-01865, 351 South Stark Highway – 
complaint received of possible violations placing fill in a wetland and conducting 
earth disturbance within the protected shoreland of Daniels Lake without a permit 
or authorization from DES (June 22, 2018) 

 
4. Other Items: 

Ø UNH Cooperative Extension Program – “Natural Resources Stewards Program” 
September 7th – December 7th, 2018.  A comprehensive program for people to 
explore NH’s ecosystems.   

 
5. Adjournment: 
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